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Greetings from the Plattsmouth Alumni Association.  As we write this newsletter, we have many exciting things happening 

in and around the Plattsmouth Community.  In the fall of 2014, the official ribbon cutting for the new four lane Hwy 75 expansion 

between Plattsmouth and Bellevue was held.  This expansion has provided a safer highway system between Plattsmouth and our 

friends to the north as well as bringing much needed economic development to our community.  Since the road project was started, 

we have seen the addition of several businesses along the Hwy 75 corridor including, Hy-Vee, and two businesses still under 

construction, Woodhouse Ford and Bomgaars.  The much needed development has strengthened our existing business community 

and paved the way for future development in and around the community.   

The Plattsmouth Community School District is also flourishing with this new wave of activity.  They are nearing the end of 

construction on the PACK Project (Plattsmouth Activities Center for Kids) which has upgraded facilities throughout the High School 

Campus with the addition of a new Baseball Stadium and artificial turf on the Football/Soccer/Marching Band field and a community 

Walking Trail.  Academically our students are reaching high goals, graduation rates continue to be over 95% and the district has 

seen an increase in students option enrolling into Plattsmouth from surrounding areas including the Omaha Metro.  The athletic 

teams have seen much success in the past year.  A state appearance by our Cross Country Team.  Our young (no seniors) Wrestling 

team sent 9 wrestlers to State.  They were 3 points away from a 1st place trophy, finishing 3rd.  The Boys’ Basketball team will make 

their first appearance at the State Tournament since 1996.  Our Marching Blue Devil Band received a Superior (1) Rating at the State 

contest last October.  The Culinary Team took 1st Place in cooking (including various skill tests) at the Metro Community College 28 

team competition and 4th in the business side of competition, ending up with a 2nd Overall Trophy. 

In many communities it is a custom for Honor Classes (25-50-60-70, etc.) to give a gift to their alma mater.  The POPS 

Foundation has worked with the School District to install a nearly one mile cement walking trail around the High School Campus.  

As part of this project nine resting stations complete with solar lighting, beautiful landscaping, trees and high quality benches for 

patrons to enjoy while using the trail.  The Foundation is seeking sponsors for these areas and we thought this would be a great 

opportunity for our Alumni to help support the many programs and help beautify the campus.  All donations are tax deductible 

through the Foundation and your class, business or organization will be recognized in several places.  We hope that you will consider 

this opportunity to support Plattsmouth Community Schools.  A photo opportunity will be available for all donors at the Alumni 

Banquet in May.   

The Alumni Association is planning a Homecoming event for 

the weekend of September 18, 2015.  Watch for more details in 

upcoming newsletters.  As always thank you for your continued support 

of the Plattsmouth Alumni Association. 
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The Plattsmouth Alumni Association is seeking 

Nominations for the 

2015 ALUM OF THE YEAR. 

Nominations will be accepted until April 1, 2015. 

Please submit nominations to:  Plattsmouth Alumni 

Association 

Attn: Alum of the Year Committee P.O. Box 283    

Plattsmouth, NE   68048 

This award will be given annually in recognition of outstanding 

contributions that a PHS Alum has given to his or her community.  

The recipient will be selected based on the following. 

- Individual must be a PHS ALUM 
- Contributions to the betterment of his/her community. 

 
The nominator should submit a biographical statement of the 

nominee, to include a brief family history and accomplishments the 

individual has made during their life since graduation (please state 

year of graduation).  The nominator must submit a brief statement 

explaining why they have nominated this individual. 

  
Previous recipients of this award include: 

2006 ~ Sharon Ramge Smith – Class of 1957 
2007 ~ Carl Glup – Class of 1966 

2008 ~ Frank Bierl – Class of 1934 
2009 ~ Dean Meisinger - Class of 1951 

2010 ~ Mary Evers Skalak - Class of 1945 
2011 – Flora Belle Mead Wehrbein - Class of 1938 

2012 – Carole Pfeifer Winscot    - Class of 1959 
2013 – Dr. William Rishel – Class of 1967 
2014 – Susan Ofe Webster – Class of 1973 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Owned and Operated 

Brian ‘94 and Tina (Wooters) ’96 Harvey 

306 North 7th Street 
Plattsmouth, NE  68048 

402-296-4445 
www.bpharveyfuneralhome.com  

 

 

 

 

 

Keep up-to-date on the latest in Cass County 

Cassgram 

Cass County’s Weekday News Source 
News●Weather●Sports● Events●Funeral Notices 

Cassgram Available at 2pm Daily Online 
 

www.cassgram.com 
Steve Warga – ‘76 

 

RISHEL & PFEIFER, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

2380 8th Avenue, Suite 7 
Plattsmouth, Nebraska  68048 

 
Office – 402-296-4631  

Fax – 402-296-4148 
 

Steven E. Rishel, CPA– ‘71 
Roxanne Pfeifer, CPA – ‘77 

 

Dr. James A. McKnight ‘70 
Dr. Douglas J. McKnight ‘98 

 
Bonnie (Pletan) Kennedy ‘77 

 

2302 W 8th Ave, Suite 2 
Plattsmouth, NE  68048 

402-296-2818 
www.mcknightfamilydental.com 

 

http://www.bpharveyfuneralhome.com/
http://www.cassgram.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsorship Option #1:  Seating & Bench Area Sponsorship 

The first option is the sponsorship for one entire seating area.  This option can be achieved for a ONE time                                                 

donation of $5,000.  This donation will provide your Group or Business with exclusive sponsor rights to the Seating Area,       

Bench and recognition on PACK Wall of Champions.  An engraved boulder and bench plaque will designate the area sponsor. 

 
For Example: 

If your graduating class had 100 people, for a small $50.00 per person donation your class could be honored. 

 

Sponsorship Option #2:  Seating Area Only Sponsorship 

The second option is the sponsorship for one seating area (does not include bench).  This option can be achieved for a ONE time 

donation of $3,000.  This donation will provide your Group or Business with exclusive sponsor rights to the Seating Area and 

recognition on PACK Wall of Champions.  An engraved boulder will designate the area sponsor 

 
For Example: 

If your graduating class had 100 people, for a small $30.00 per person donation your class could be honored. 

 

Sponsorship Option #3:  Bench Only Sponsorship 

The third option is the sponsorship for one bench within a seating area.  This option can be achieved for a ONE time  

    donation of $2,000.  This donation will provide your Group or Business with exclusive sponsor right to the bench and 

recognition on PACK Wall of Champions.  An engraved plaque will designate the bench sponsor. 

 
For Example: 

If your graduating class had 100 people, for a small $20.00 per person donation your class could be honored. 

 

The POPS Foundation, in partnership with Plattsmouth Public 

Schools, is offering an opportunity for your Business or 

Graduating Class to Champion part of the new PCSD Walking 

Trail.  Greenlife Gardens has beautifully designed nine seating 

areas (pictured to the right) that will be staggered around the 

Plattsmouth High School Campus Walking Trail.  Each area will 

include an anchored seating area (bench) for the comfort and 

ease of access to the patrons of the walking trail.  The seating 

area will also feature an ornamental tree, two types of shrubs 

and a perennial flower bed.  Several of the seating areas will 

also feature solar lighting for those choosing to walk in the 

evening hours.   This entire project will complement the 

activities complex which is near completion as well as add to 

the beautification of the entire campus.  Each sponsor will be 

recognized with signage at the designated seating area and 

also be added to the PACK Project Wall of Champions.  We 

hope that you will consider helping make this project complete 

with your tax deductible donation.    

The Providing Opportunities for Plattsmouth Schools (POPS) Foundation is a 501c3 organization.  Checks can be made payable to POPS Foundation, P.O. Box 283, 

Plattsmouth, NE  68048 or contact Brian Harvey, 402-296-5596.   All donations made are tax deductible (Consult your tax professional with eligibility questions). 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KERNS EXCAVATING CO. 
2507 Smith Avenue. Box 357 

402-296-6227 
 

Charlie Kerns ’54        Terry Kerns ‘78 
Ken Kerns ‘06 

 

 

302 Fulton Ave – Plattsmouth, Nebraska 
402-296-3210 

www.jeffhenrychevrolet.com 
 

CLASS OF 1950 – Plans for the 65th Reunion are as follows:  Friday May 22nd, meet at the Eagles in 

Plattsmouth, in the Lounge, for an informal get-together from 6 PM to ??; Saturday, May 23rd is the All Alumni 

Banquet at the new High School, more information on that is in this newsletter; and Sunday, May 24th, the 

Eagles have either a buffet or off the menu breakfast from 9:30 AM to 12:30 PM.  If you don’t wish to have 

breakfast you may come and just visit.  Any questions please contact Florene K. Nickles, 1739 Main Street, 

Plattsmouth, NE  68048, 402-296-5730, grandmamike4@charter.net. 

CLASS OF 1955 -    The Class of 1955 will be celebrating their 60th class reunion in Plattsmouth at the Alumni 

Banquet on Saturday, May 23rd.  Following the event Don and Janice Freeburg have invited us to their home 

for a continuation of the evening's get-together.  

CLASS of 1965 – Will be celebrating their 50th Class Reunion 

on Saturday, May 23, 2015 in conjunction with the All-Class 

Alumni Banquet.  Reservations can be made with the reservation 

form included in this newsletter.   

CLASS OF 1970 - Friday, May 29 and Saturday, May 30. This 

is our 45th reunion. More information to come. Contact Shari 

Grove Thompson, if you have any questions. 402-296-2944 or 

sharithompson.70@gmail.com  

CLASS OF 1995 - we will be holding our 20th class reunion the 

weekend of July 10/11. Non-refundable deposits will be due by 

April 15 and final payment by June 1. Please email Emily Haecke 

and Cari Morehouse at phsbluedevils95@gmail.com to update 

current contact info and ask questions. 

 

 ALUMNI HOMECOMING EVENT 

When: September 18, 2015 

Plattsmouth vs Seward 

Join the Plattsmouth Alumni Association  

as we celebrate Plattsmouth Homecoming  

with events for the whole family! 

 

More information will be available soon! 

 

 

Coffee Shop Hours: Mon-Fri: 7:00 am – 9:00 pm 
Saturday-Sunday: 8:00 am-8:00 pm 

 (closed Sunday from 5:00-6:30 for worship) 
 

Rev. Debra McKnight ’95, Pastor 

mailto:grandmamike4@charter.net
mailto:phsbluedevils95@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HALL OF FAME - Erika Pauly 

 Master Sergeant Erika Pauly is a 1995 Plattsmouth High School graduate.  Erika is the youngest daughter of Mike and 
Lynne Pauly.  As a military kid, Erika grew up in many interesting places as the family moved with Mike’s Air Force career.  Erika 
was born in San Angelo, Texas.  Other military installations she called home include Crete, Republic of Greece; Anchorage, 
Alaska; and Fort Meade, Maryland.  After her father’s retirement from the Air Force, he took a position, teaching math at 
Plattsmouth High School in 1992.  Erika graduated with distinction in the top 10% of the 1995 class.  Immediately following 
graduation she entered the United States Air force on May 31, 1995, hard work has brought her to the rank of Master Sergeant 
(Senior Non-Commissioned Officer).  She has worked diligently on furthering her education while in the Air Force.  She earned 
an Associate Degree in Information Systems Technology from the Community College of the Air Force and a Bachelor’s Degree 
in Emergency Management from the American Military University.  She was an honor graduate of the Air and Space Operations 
Center Personnel Recovery Qualification Course, and the Senior NCO Academy, Distance Learning and the Joint Professional 
Military Education Course, Distance Learning. 
 Erika’s duties in the Air Force have taken her around the world.  While at Davis-Monthan AFB in Arizona she was an 
ATO Automation Technician, with the 612th Combat Plans Squadron.  From August 1998-August 1999, Senior Air 
Defense/Search and Rescue Controller, 85th Group at Keflavik Naval Air Station, Iceland.  The next three years in Spangdahlem 
AB, Germany, she was Senior Emergency Actions Controller, 52nd Fighter Wing.  Then to Davis-Monthan AFB in Arizona for 

NCOIC Training, 335th Wing.  From May 2005 to January 2008 was NCOIC ACC Reports, Langley AFB, Virginia.  The next two years NCOIC Command and 
Control Operations Training, Policy and Procedures Branch, Strategic Operations Division, Directorate of Air and Space Operations.  HQ Air Combat Command, 
Langley AFB, Virginia.  August 2012 to February 2012, NCOIC Systems, 55th Wing, Offutt AFB, Nebraska.  NCOIC Command Post Operations, 55th Wing, Offutt 
AFB.  Since November of 2012 Erika has been the Superintendent SACCS Management Flight 625 th Strategic Operations Squadron, at Offutt AFB. 
 Erika has accumulated over two and one half years deployed to hostile environment locations supporting multiple operations including Operation 
Southern Watch, Operation Joint Forge, Operation Enduring Freedom, and Operation Iraqi Freedom.  Those deployments include:  Deployed Contingency 
Theater Automated Planning System Operator, Operations Directorate, Joint Task Force-Southwest Asia, Riyadh, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia.  Deployed 
Command Post Controller, Tuzia AB, Bosnia-Herzegovina, Deployed Command Post Controller, 455th Air Expeditionary Wing, Bagram AB, Afghanistan.  
Deployed Command Post Controller, 332nd Expeditionary Logistical Readiness Squadron, AL Qayyarah, Iraq.   Deployed Combat Search and Rescue Controller, 
US Central Command Joint Personnel Recovery Center, Combat Operations 609th Air and Space Operations Center, Al Udeid, AB, Qatar. 
 When you look at the long list of achievements and awards in her Air Force career, you see that her over-achiever high school days have effected how 
she does her job.  Erika not only performs to her best ability, but she also helps to set the standards of how others will achieve.  She was selected to rewrite the 
Command Post Specialty Knowledge Test for the AF Weighted Airman Promotion System.  The achievement list for Master Sergeant Erika Pauly, is loaded with 
words like:  outstanding performer, team, excellence, achiever and achievement, meritorious, and superior.  A few specific awards are:  Meritorious Unit Award 
(twice), NATO Medal, Army Commendation Medal, Joint Service Achievement Medal, Air Force Commendation Medal (four times), Air Force Good Conduct 
Medal (six times), Global War on Terrorism Expeditionary Medal, NSSAV Command Post Testing Team Award, NCO of the Year, and Air Force Outstanding 
Unit Award (twice).   
 Being involved in her community, no matter which part of the world she calls home, is a large part of her life.  She is a member of American Legion 
Post 56 and 40 & 8 Voiture Locale 1218 both of Plattsmouth, as well as a member of Offutt AFB’s professional SNCO (Senior NCO) organization, Top III.  From 
Afghanistan to Maryland to Nebraska, she has run for Arthritis, Juvenile Diabetes, and Breast Cancer Cure.  Organized fundraisers for Children’s AIDS Network, 
Airmen Against Drunk Driving, and Santa’s in Blue.  She has filled sandbags to control flooding waters and helped with highway cleanup. She is always willing 
to help with the proper Flag ceremony for POW/MIA Remembrance Day, Memorial Day, and the Plattsmouth Harvest Festival color guard. 
   In her address to the student body at the Hall of Fame induction ceremony, she said, “I must admit that I was both surprised and humbled by my 
selection into the PHS Hall of Fame.  I did not think that what I was doing for my country and my community wasn’t anything that anyone else wouldn’t have 
done given the opportunity.  But that’s really what my education from Plattsmouth High School gave me:  an opportunity.  It was the choices that I made based 
on the opportunity that led me to being here today.” 

Master Sergeant Erika Pauly is an inspiration to our young JROTC cadets and the general student population.  She is an inspiration and role model 
for our young women in regard to what they can achieve in our community, for our country, and in our world. 

PHS HALLOF FAME NOMINATIONS 

“Honoring the Past to Challenge the Future” 

Eligibility Requirement: A prospective inductee will become eligible for admission 15 years after graduation. Administrators, 

coaches, and community members are eligible at the discretion of the Board of Directors. 

 

We need: 

1. Name and contact information of candidate 

2. A narrative about why you think this person is a good candidate 

3. Your name and contact information 

4. We will contact the candidate, explaining that he/she has been nominated and will be considered for induction if he/she so 

wishes and provides us with necessary information. 

Send information by May 1, 2015 to: 

Hall of Fame, Sandra Allgeier, 1416 So 15th St., Plattsmouth, NE 68048, sallgeier@windstream.net 

 

 

mailto:sallgeier@windstream.net


-HALL OF FAME CONTINUED- 

Evelyn Vinduska McKnight,  AuD 
 Evelyn, class of 1973, is the youngest of four children of Sophia (Bierl) ‘36 and the late Henry Vinduska.  She grew up on the family farm south west of Plattsmouth.   
Evelyn has been “involved” from the beginning, growing up with Church, 4-H, music (family band), high school instrumental music, academic excellence, and various clubs while 
at PHS.   Her sisters Carolyn ’60 and Marilyn ’64 and brother Lynn ’71 are all PHS grads.   After high school, Evelyn attended the University of Nebraska in Lincoln where she earned 
a Bachelor of Arts degree in 1977.  In 1979 she received her Masters of Audiology from the University of Iowa.  In 1980 she opened her audiology practice in Fremont, Nebraska.  
She was awarded her Doctorate of Audiology in May of 2004 from Central Michigan University in Mount Pleasant, Michigan. 
 In her audiology career she worked with or for:  Professional Hearing Center, PC, Fremont, NE;  Dr. Britt Thedinger MD Fremont, NE; Member of Nebraska Board of 
Hearing Aid Instruments;  Educational Service Unit #2 Fremont, NE;  Immanuel Hospital, Omaha, NE; Veteran’s Administration Hospital, Omaha, NE; Grant Wood Area Education 
Agency, Cedar Rapids, IA;  and has given many presentations on hearing loss.  
 
Thomas A. McKnight, MD 
 Tom, class of 1971, is the second of four children of Cecil and the late Lila McKnight of Plattsmouth.  .  Tom was a busy high school student in cross country, basketball, 
and track, vocal and instrumental music, Student Council, National Honor Society, ’71 Class President, and Salutatorian of his class.  His brothers Jim’70 and Scott’75 and sister 
Jodi’76 are also PHS grads.  After high school he earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Biology from Nebraska Wesleyan University in 1975. After just three years at Wesleyan 
he started Medical School at the University of Nebraska Medical Center in Omaha.  Tom earned his MD in 1977.  He completed a family practice residency in Cedar Rapids, Iowa 
where he was Chief Resident.  In 1981, after residency, he volunteered as a physician with Project USA, serving public health hospitals in Mescalero, NM; Browning, MT; and 
Barrow, AK.  He then established a family medicine private practice in Fremont, NE where he continues to serve the community today.   He is certified through the American 
Academy of Family Physicians.  He has served on numerous committees for the Fremont Area Medical Center as well as the Medical Center medical staff.  He is medical director 
for numerous local industries, schools, and church and Boy Scout camps. 
 Medical research is an important part of his practice.  He has participated in clinical trials for the National Institute of Health as well as pharmaceutical companies.  He 
has evaluated medications for migraine headaches, fungus infections, arthritis, high cholesterol, diabetes, herpes zoster, high blood pressure and flu.  Tom is on the University of 
Nebraska Medical Center volunteer faculty and has enjoyed mentoring many medical students throughout the years.   In 1980 he wrote “Lymphadenopathy in a Family Practice” 
for the American Association of Family Practice publication. 
 Tom’s diverse interests keep him involved on boards and committees in many community organizations.  A small sampling is:  serving as local high school sports 
physician, promoting youth involvement in running, the Dodge County Crisis Center physician and the Nebraska Beekeepers Association.   He works with many different 
organizations at the Mt. Michael Benedictine High School.   
 

On October 8, 2014 - Dr. Thomas A. McKnight was named the 2014 Nebraska Family Physician of the Year 
 
Evelyn and Tom married in July of 1979.  They have three sons who learned the importance of family, community, hard work, world geography & history, and compassion for the 
world’s people through family experiences.  Tom and Evelyn learned quickly that to have a real day off meant leaving town.  Travel gave them many learning experiences.  Travel 
to South America, was not only an outdoor classroom, but became a “mission” opportunity to share medical supplies and skills with people who needed help.  As a family they 
served many holiday dinners in soup kitchens.  All three boys went into the “family business” of medicine.  They all received their MD from the University of Nebraska Medical 
Center.  Luke in 2008, is a hospitalist (Internal Medicine) at Ohio State Medical Center, his wife Erin, MD is in an advanced fellowship in adolescent medicine.  Curtis in 2009, is 
a staff psychiatrist at St. Joseph’s Hospital in Scottsdale, AZ, his wife Holly DDS, is a Periodontist.  Alex in 2013, is in ENT residency at Wake Forest, North Carolina, his wife 
Kristen, is an ultrasound technician.  Tom and Evelyn have one grandson, Lincoln and two more on the way.  The family remains active members of St. Patrick Catholic Church, 
baseball, soccer, camping, water and snow skiing activities and lots of extended family time.  They have a mix of allegiances in college sports:  Nebraska Huskers, Notre Dame, 
Ohio State, and Creighton.  Tom also enjoys gardening, arborist activities, jogging, roller-blading and photography. 

In 2000 their personal and professional worlds collided.  Evelyn was diagnosed with breast cancer.  Her battle with cancer included several surgeries, radiation 
treatments, chemotherapy, and a stem-cell transplant.  When there seemed to be a light at the end of the tunnel Evelyn was diagnosed with Hepatitis C (HCV).  Tom’s investigation 
of such puzzling and shocking news uncovered what became the largest Hepatitis C outbreak in U.S. medical history.  His research showed cancer patients receiving chemotherapy 
at a private oncology clinic were being infected with contaminated syringes during treatments.  Over 600 patients were notified, 450 were tested, 99 were infected with HCV, and 
6 deaths were attributed to the HCV not their cancer.  How is this possible anywhere in our country with Healthcare Professionals in charge? 

Evelyn and Tom have used their personal experience to bring attention to and advocate on behalf of, safe injection practices.  In 2006, they used Evelyn’s malpractice 
award as seed money to establish a non-profit foundation to promote safe injection practices called Hepatitis Outbreaks’ National Organization for Reform (www.HONOReform).   
They developed and secured the funds for The One and Only Campaign, promoting the use of one syringe only one time.  
This is a national campaign to educate providers about safe injection practices and to empower patients to partner with their 
healthcare providers for safe healthcare.  They have taken their story and plea for reform from a grassroots level in Nebraska 
and the Nebraska Legislature all the way to Washington DC where a Governmental Accountability Office investigation 
outlined the causes and possible solutions to the disease outbreaks that have resulted from unsafe injection practices.  
They have traveled the country educating professionals and the public.  Their presentation, “Grieving and Growing through 
a Medical Tragedy” has been shared with students in medical and nursing schools, with designers and manufacturers of 
medical equipment, with insurance professionals and with victims of unsafe practice.  Evelyn has been featured on CBS 
News, CNN, USA Today, the Wall Street Journal and Newsday.  Evelyn has used her experience to co-author an award 
winning book with Travis Bennington, the lawyer for the majority of the 99 Nebraskans.  A Never Event:  Exposing the 
Largest Outbreak of Hepatitis C in American Healthcare History, the story of the Nebraska HCV outbreak.   Evelyn and 
a survivor from a Colorado outbreak write a blog entitled “Survivor Stories” sharing personal stories of individuals regarding 
unsafe injections.  Evelyn has written a chapter in a book about patient safety entitled:  The Truth about Big Medicine:  
Righting the Wrongs for Better Health Care.   In 2013 Evelyn was honored with awards from the Centers for Disease Control 
and the National Center for Emerging and Zoonotic Infectious Diseases. 

Evelyn’s treatments have been successful and she is Hepatitis free, she continues to advocate for safe practice.  
Their passion to educate the world has taken them to every corner of the globe.  Visiting officials and laborers in India to 
explain the importance of changing syringe design in step with the One and Only Campaign.  They continually testify to the 
policy makers of governments the importance of guidelines and laws to ensure safe practice.  Tom and Evelyn just returned 
from Geneva, Switzerland where they testified at the World Health Organization meeting.  As a result of their trip the injection 
safety campaign will be going to India, Uganda, and Egypt.      Going Global! 

http://www.honoreform/


 

16th Annual Plattsmouth Alumni Association 
Celebration – May 23, 2015 

 
Make plans to attend the 16th Annual Alumni Association All School Banquet.  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with old friends and make new ones.  It is held at the new 
Plattsmouth High School located at 1916 East Hwy 34 at 6:00 P.M., on Saturday May 
23, 2015.  The cost is $22.50 per person.  Return the reservation form found in this 
newsletter on or before May 15, 2015.  Don’t forget, it is also that time of year to pay your 
dues!  Make checks payable to:  Plattsmouth Alumni Association and send them to P.O. 
Box 283 in Plattsmouth, NE  68048.  Any questions regarding the 2015 Plattsmouth 
Alumni CELEBRATION may be directed to Sandy McKnight 298-8513 or 
mom14509@yahoo.com. 

Banquet Details 
5:30 – 6:00 P.M.  – Social Time 

6:00 P.M. – Dinner 
7:00 P.M. –   Honors Ceremony  

 

DINNER RESERVATION 
Dinner will be served at 6:00 P.M. at the New High School, cost is $22.50 per person. 
 

_______________ Number of Guests attending.    TOTAL $___________________ 
 

Names of those Attending: 
Name (Maiden Name) ____________________________Graduation year ________ 
Name (Maiden Name) ____________________________Graduation year ________ 
Name (Maiden Name) ____________________________Graduation year ________ 
Name (Maiden Name) ____________________________Graduation year ________ 
 

MEMBERSHIP 
Please help us keep our membership records current, provide us with your current 
address even if you do not plan to attend the annual banquet. 
 
Name (Maiden Name) ____________________________Graduation year ________ 
 

Name (Maiden Name) ____________________________Graduation year ________ 
 

Address_____________________________________________________________ 
 

City_____________________________State__________Zip___________________  
 

Phone______________________________________________________________  
 

E-Mail______________________________________________________________ 
□ YES, I would like to receive my newsletter by e-mail 

 
□ Enclosed is my Annual Membership fee of $10.00 per person  
□ Enclosed is my Lifetime Membership Fee of $150.00 per person. 
□ Enclosed is my donation to the Alumni Association Scholarship Fund $_________ 
□ Enclosed is my donation to the Alumni Association General Fund       $_________ 
 

I would like to be a member of: 
The Alumni Association Benefactor Club 

____ Platinum - $10,000 and above   
____   Gold - $5,000 to $9,999  
____ Silver - $1,000 to $4,999 
____    Bronze - $500 to $999 

 

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED $____________________ 

 

 

Serving Plattsmouth and the 
surrounding communities for 

over 100 years. 
 

Plattsmouth State Bank is pleased to 
employ the following Plattsmouth 

High School Alumni: 
 

Debi Barnard-Tilson – ‘74 
Lori Schneider – ‘77 
Scott Frazier – ‘78 

David Schneider – ‘81 
Greg Schneider – ‘83 

Kari Algya Drake – ‘84 
Craig Wehrbein – ‘86 

Kiley Parsons-Smith – ‘89 
Miranda Hinton – ‘98 
Kristina Calabro – ‘04 

John Winters – ’04 
Katie Doran – ‘12 

Tanner Robbins – ‘14 
 

Member FDIC   402-296-2194 
www.plattsmouthbank.com 

 

 

REMINDER 
The following Classes will be honored with 

pins at the 2015 Celebration! 

 
75 Years – Class of 1940 
70 Years – Class of 1945 
65 Years – Class of 1950 
60 Years – Class of 1955 
55 Years – Class of 1960 
50 Years – Class of 1965 
25 Years – Class of 1990 

 

If you are a member of one of these classes 

please make plans to attend and receive your 

special recognition. 

mailto:mom14509@yahoo.com


Plattsmouth Alumni Association 
P.O. Box 283 
Plattsmouth, NE  68048 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS AND MAKE 

RESERVATIONS TODAY FOR THE 

 

16th Annual Plattsmouth Alumni Association 

Celebration – May 23, 2015 
 

(DETAILS INSIDE) 

NON-PROFIT 
ORGANIZATION 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
PLATTSMOUTH, NE 

PERMIT NO. 90 


